
Student Government Association is here to help. 

President Stephon Moore addressed four main objective 
points SGA wants to achieve during the 2014-2015 

academic school year at the October 9th, 
State of the Student Body Address.

  1. To develop a relationship with the new chancellor. 

   2. To provide more resources for student organizations to thrive.

   3. Expand and enhance “Gus Talks.”

   4. Develop a connection with the community more. 

   SGA is a liaison between the student body and 
the administration. SGA is dedicated to helping the 
students, but we can’t do any of this alone, we will 
always need you guys to be behind us. Give us your 
ideas, problems, questions, concerns, because we’ve 
been there before and we want to be a voice for you 

and represent you.
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 If you would like to be part of a positive impact on the campus, contact Stephon Moore at mooreso@ius.edu or 

stop in to any of the SGA offices to receive more information.


